
 

 
 
 
 
 

7th February 2020 
 
 
 

PE Kits 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that some children are not bringing PE kits to 
school on PE days. 
 
Please be advised that PE is a National Curriculum subject and therefore schools 
must teach it and children must participate. To do this safely they need a PE kit. It is 
not suitable for children to do PE in their normal school clothes because we are 
trying to teach them about good hygiene, which includes getting changed to do 
exercise. 
 
We want every child participating in all PE lessons and so all the staff will be 
monitoring this carefully. Please help us to deliver PE lessons effectively by sending 
your children in with the right kit. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 
 


